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The Spring Grove Borough Council met for a budget workshop on October 30, 2023. President 

Rebecca Stauffer called the meeting to order at 5:34 PM. 

 

BOROUGH COUNCIL PRESENT:           ALSO PRESENT: 

Rebecca Stauffer                                             Beverly Hilt, Mayor 

Phillip Klocek                                                 Scott Miller, Operations Manager  

Kevin March                                                   Nicolle Ruth, Business Manager  

Darrell Ledford                                               Danielle Robison, Administrative Assistant 

Peter Lombardi                                                              

Robert Whyland      

Kristina Morton (via phone) 

 

Visitors 

No visitors 

 

Public Comment  

No public comment 

 

Review the 2024 Proposed Budget 

• Council reviewed the revised budget. 

• Council discussed each line item of the proposed budget. 

 

Adjournment 

The budget workshop will continue Monday, November 6, 2023, at 7:00 PM at the Spring Grove 

Borough Building.  

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Danielle Robison, Administrative Assistant 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


